
 

General Meeting held at PKR, 10 November 2016. 

Meeting opened at: 8:00pm 

Chair:   Jamie Williams 

Apologies:  John Neilson, Michael C, John Londas 

Attendance:  As per attached list  

Correspondence in: Falcon GT Club NSW – October 2016 Newsletter 

Correspondence out: Nil 

Review of previous minutes:  

Agreed: Ben Eveille Seconded: Mick Walsh 
 

Reports: 

Presidents Report – Jamie Williams 

• Financial Audit:  currently being finalised for last financial year prior to being 
submitted to ACT Government 

• Christmas Party – 4 December 2016, Black Mountain Peninsula, 10:30 to 2:00pm 
• South Coast Nationals – 26-27 November 2016, Moruya 
• Torana Nationals Show and Shine – 13 November 2016, Vikings Park Erindale 
• Sponsors to be followed up – only three paid to date, noting letters were sent late 

[action] 
• Doc to add event managers contact numbers to the website [action] 

 
Vice Presidents Report – Roger Pfieffor 

• Letter to be sent to Australia Post advising of new committee members for access to 
PO box [action] 

• Welcome to new committee and thanks to new members 
 
Secretary’s Report – Dermot Walsh 

• Nil 



 

 

 
Treasurer’s Report – Ben Evell 
 

 Opening balance  $3,704.96 
 Meeting expense   ($73.00) 
 Donation Rotary    ($580.00) 
 PL insurance   ($536.50) 
 Internet hosting  ($184.80) 
 Total expenses  ($1374.30) 
  

Club run charity donations $580.00 
Merchandise sales  $90.00 
Membership   $110.00 
Sponsorships   $400.00 
Total income   $1,180.00 
 
Closing balance  $3,510.66 

 

Events Managers Report – David Chapman & Tony Bevacqua 

• Notes that their will be an unofficial run in January 2017 and first official run will be in 
February 2017 

• The event managers will meet to do some planning over the coming weeks 
• Queanbeyan Car Show and Swap meet – 19-20 November 2016 
• Friday night runs to G-Spot, email members if interested in participating [one 

unnamed member mentioned something about difficulty in finding G-spot] 
 

Web Master Report – Doc Baldwin 

• Please advise Doc if you require updates of photos uploaded to website - <2mb 
email otherwise provide photos on USB 

• GT Club business card holders were circulated – can be purchased for $5  
Committee to discuss inclusion in sponsor packs [action] 

 
Registrar - Mick Walsh 
 

• Nil – departed meeting at 8:38pm 
 
General Business: 

• Trailer – assistance required to move trailer for events due to boggy conditions 
• Update provided on arrangements for GT Nationals 2017 in Perth 
• Summernats 2017 – free entry on Sunday if you display your car 

 
Meeting closed at:   

8:53pm 


